
July 24, 2025

Rodney Goss
DURHAM COUNTY
201 E MAIN ST
DURHAM, NC 27701-3641

Application #: 1000024370
Program: GHSP2026#PERSONNEL/EQUIP
Project: DURHAM COUNTY

Ref: Application Approval

Dear Rodney Goss,

Congratulations! The NC Governor's Highway Safety Program (GHSP) has approved your agency to
begin the next phase of GHSP's FY 2026 Funding process. This phase allows your agency to complete a
grant agreement with NC GHSP to provide the outcomes outlined in the final grant application.

Please ensure your agency has reviewed the grant application in the grants management system.  Once
complete, electronically sign the application using your Personal Identification Number (PIN), then click
the submit button.  If you have any questions about this process, please contact your Grants Specialist.

Although your application has been approved, this does not ensure funding. Final approval of funds will
not be made until late September once your Agreement is finalized. Your organization is not authorized to
incur any expenses until you receive final approval, and the new federal fiscal year begins October 1st.

Please contact your Grants Specialist if you have any questions about completing these documents.

The GHSP appreciates your dedication and contribution to highway safety.

Sincerely,

Mark Ezzell
Director

Mailing Address:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
GOVERNOR'S HIGHWAY SAFETY PROGRAM
1508 MAIL SERVICE CENTER
RALEIGH, NC 27699-1508

Telephone: 919-814-3650
Fax: 919-733-0604

Customer Service: 1-877-368-4968

Website: www.ncdot.gov/programs/GHSP

Location:
215 EAST LANE STREET

RALEIGH, NC 27601


